
Remembrance Day in Wokingham

This year there was no march to the Church given the disruption to the town
centre owing to the building works and the replacement of road surfaces and
pavements. Instead Councillors and representatives of the uniformed
organisations made their own way to All Saints for a moving Remembrance
service.

We returned to the Town Hall to lay wreaths before the list of names of the
dead from the World wars and other conflicts. The service and ceremony were
well attended.

I would like to thank the organisers and all who joined in to show how the
community as whole remembers.

http://www.government-world.com/remembrance-day-in-wokingham/

